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 VI. WELCOME, PUBLIC COMMENTS AND RECOGNITIONS 

 

  

 B.  PUBLIC COMMENTS 
  

    

Ms. Amy Tate, AEE Board President, and Ms. Jessica Ridgeway-Barnes, 

AEE Grant Chair, will make remarks about the AEE partnership with the 

TPSD in conjunction with the Board accepting the AEE Board 

recommendations for grant approval.  They will be available if there are 

any questions; however, they will not be sharing any names or specific 

grant information based on the AEE luncheon where these will be 

announced on April 26, 2019.  
 
   

 


